NEW HIGHLAND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

SITE-BASED DECISION MAKING MEETING

DECEMBER 8, 2006

The meeting was called to order by Mrs. Goff at 2:40 PM.  Members in attendance:  Mrs. Goff,  J.D. Duncan, Pancy Jones and Rebecca Higdon. Members absent: Renee Cox and Kim Sweet.  Visitors: Barbara Dahl and Bill Hay.

A motion was made by J.D. Duncan to approve the School Report Card as written.  The motion was seconded by Rebecca Higdon. The motion carried.

The budget report was reviewed and a motion was made to approve by Rebecca Higdon and seconded by J.D. Duncan.  The motion carried.

Corrections were made to the Nov. 3rd and Nov. 7th minutes: Rebecca Higdon was present at both meetings which minutes will now reflect. 

The members reviewed a report from Kim Sweet regarding staff locking their doors for safety concerns.  There was a motion made to table until next meeting to give the council time to review the report.  The motion was seconded by Pancy Jones.

There was a motion made to approve the minutes for November with changes.  Motion was made by J.D. Duncan and seconded by Pancy Jones.  The motion carried.

New Business: The council discussed doing a poll of staff for Section 7 requests.    The council will discuss this matter at the next meeting.  Mr. Duncan will send an e-mail to staff and bring a list to the January meeting.

The council needs to discuss what they will present at a roundtable discussion to be held on February 5, 2007.  We will need to be prepared to talk (along with other schools) about what our school is doing to improve student achievement.  The group agreed that a meeting will be held during the Christmas break to plan for the roundtable discussion.  Ms. Goff is to let the council, the counselor and the CIA teacher know about a date and time when most can meet.  

A motion was made to adjourn at 3:05 p.m. by Ms. Goff, and was seconded by Mr. Duncan.  Meeting adjourned.

Sincerely,

Connie Goff 

